

## Listening at the Local Level



Assemblyman David DiPietro recently hosted a breakfast meeting with Superintendents, Board of Education members, and staff to discuss how to return control of our classrooms to our local teachers. While others seek to empower the Albany and Washington D.C. bureaucrats stifling classroom creativity, Assemblyman DiPietro is working with local leaders to turn the tide and continue to build on grassroots success. What we need is clear. We must put a stop to the Common Core curriculum and empower our teachers and local Boards of Education to do the jobs we've entrusted them to do.

If you have questions on education reform or any other issue of statewide or local importance, please contact

DIPIETRO

District Office 411 Main St. E. Aurora, NY 14052 716-655-0951

Find Dave on Facebook to discuss education policy!